
 
 

22 March 2024 
 
 
Dear  
 
Complaint in respect of ATISN 20164  
 
 
Thank you for your request which was received by the Welsh Government on 2 
March 2024.  
 
I have considered your complaint in accordance with the procedure outlined in 
Requesting information from the Welsh Government which is available by post on 
request or via the internet. 
 
The post you were referring to in your original request is in relation to Mr Waters’ role 
as a Member of the Senedd and therefore the original response that Welsh 
Government does not hold the information was correct – your complaint is therefore 
not upheld. Requests to the Senedd can be made here Freedom of Information 
(senedd.wales) 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with this response you have the right to complain to the 
Information Commissioner.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.org.uk       
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

https://gov.wales/requesting-information-welsh-government-html
https://senedd.wales/commission/access-to-information/freedom-of-information/
https://senedd.wales/commission/access-to-information/freedom-of-information/
http://www.ico.org.uk/

